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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
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9th September 2015

Dear parents,

Following discussions with CCMS, I am delighted to be in a position to update you on the school’s current position.  It has been decided by the E.P.C. that the development proposal for St. Mary’s will not move forward at this time. We are delighted with this news and it is certainly the best possible outcome that we could have hoped for. We must be mindful, however, that no decision has been made on the long-term future of the school and it will be kept under review by CCMS. We have been very well supported by parents and the local community to date and I ask that you continue to support our school so as to promote a positive future for St. Mary’s. I would like to commend the leadership shown by Mrs Boyle throughout this difficult process and I am grateful for her hard work and careful management. We can be pleased and proud of this news but I ask that you continue to support and promote the school so that we may continue to enjoy the laughter and learning of children at St. Mary’s for many generations to come.

Yours in appreciation,

Ailis Cullinan- Keown

Ailis Cullinan-Keown

Principal: Mrs Ailís Cullinan-Keown


